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Many thanks to Saskatchewan Lotteries and the City of Saskatoon for 
their financial support in presenting BPCA Fall Day in the Park! 

Thank you, too, to the SaskTel Remai Modern Art Caravan and the 
Saskatchewan Waste Reduction Council for participating in our day!  

Shi n n y Shen an i gan s

M arch 3, 2018

Brevoor t Park  School  Large Gym  & 
Grounds

Fam il ies: Com e out and have fun 
with a bounce obstacle course, 

crafts, snow paint ing, snow shoes, 
and snowm an-bui lding! Al l  act ivi t ies 

are fr ee of charge and faci l i tated. 
Parents: Com e and social ize!  

Shi n n y Day i n  the Par k

M arch 3, 2018

Brevoor t Park  Rink
Shinny Tournam ent Gam es 

11:00 a.m . to 5:00 p.m .

12 Team s m axim um . 

Players m ust wear  helm ets.

$30 per  p l ayer  sh i n n y an d  steak  n i gh t  (19 
year s+). $20 steak  n i gh t  on l y. $10 for  18 

year s an d  un der  sh i n n y on l y.

For  m ore in form ation, or  to enter  a team , 
contact Lisa at 306-262-0517 or  M orag at 
306-281-8161 or  events@brevoor tpark .ca

Enjoy the day in  the park ! Com e and cheer  
on  your  favour i te team  and neighbours!

Bur ger s and Concession 
ava ilable by the r ink! 



Prefer to register online? 
registration.brevoortpark.ca 

If you've forgotten your 

email/ login, please email 
indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca 

and it can be retrieved or reset.



W i n ter  2018 BPCA Pr ogr am m i n g. For  m or e i n fo or  to r egi ster , v i si t  
r egi st r at i on .br evoor tpar k .ca or  com e to ou r  i n -per son  r egi st r at i on  (see page 2 for  detai l s)



Registration 
detai ls on 
page tw o!

Brevoort Park Rink Rules

- Use the facility at your own risk.
- Prevent injury by using protective 

equipment.
- Do not bring breakable containers 

on the ice.
- Do not leave shovels or scrapers on 

the ice.
- Share the ice surface and nets. They 

are intended for everyone?s
enjoyment.

Supervised Rink Times

No sticks permitted during these times.
Fridays 7 ? 9 p.m.

Saturdays 2 ? 4 p.m.
Sundays 2 ? 4 p.m.

Times may be cancelled due to wind chill or 
temperature below ?26 C. Times may also be 
cancelled if no rink coordinator volunteer is 

found. Help to maintain the rink by reporting 
maintenance or safety concerns to 

rink_maint@brevoortpark.ca



We are delighted to welcome new members  Haley Zbaraschuk, 
Vanessa Guest, Marnie and Craig Olson, Erin Adrian & Monique 
Paradis! 

If you would like to join the community association executive, please 
contact us at info@brevoortpark.ca

Some positions can be shared.

Meetings are at 7 p.m. every second Wednesday of the month at 

Brevoort Park School Library (except July and August),. 

Childcare is provided. 



École St. Matthew School Update 
Greetings from École St. Matthew School, It seems like we just had 
registration day for a new school year and the snow is already on 
the ground. School life continues to be very busy. We?ve had 
another well attended ?Family Ties Dance? in October and we are 
now planning Conferencing days which lead up to the Term 1 
Progress Reports going home on Dec. 1st. We are currently 
preparing for another season of ?Battle of the Books?. Students read 
8 different novels and form teams who answer questions related to 
the stories. Competition is tough but it?s lots of fun too. The 
Schools Win Twice raffle has concluded and École St. Matthew 
School always runs a very successful campaign. Thanks to all 
members of the BPCA who may have purchased tickets as our 
students would have been selling around the community.  The big 
news this fall is the refugee family that École St. Matthew School is 
sponsoring arrived this September. This was a large initiative that 
included major planning and fun-raising. The family is settling in 
to Canadian life and is very happy to be here. Thank you to our 
entire school community and especially the organizing committee. 
This is one very visible way for us to reach out and transform the 
world.

Wishing you a joyous Advent season and warmth as we enjoy the 
winter months.  --  M. Marc Colleaux

Principal

Sant a?s Workshop at  
Brevoor t  Park  School

Brevoort Park School's Global 
Citizenship Club is currently 

collecting items for their Santa?s 
Workshop. 

If you have anything in like-new 
condition that you could donate to 

the sale, please bring it to the 
school's front office before 

December 14th.

 Santa?s Workshop allows students 
to be able to shop for their friends 
and families, and money raised will 

be used to support Free the 
Children Foundation.

Thank you for your support!



Be a Snow Angel!  If your neighbour 
is elderly, has health concerns or  

mobility restrictions, lend a hand by 
clearing their sidewalks. 

Thank a Snow Angel!  If you receive 
help from your neighbour, nominate 
them as a "Snow Angel" by emailing 
snow.angel@saskatoon.ca.  Give the 

name and address of your snow 
angel, and they will be sent an 

anonymous thank you, and entered 

Snow Removal from Resident of 
Brevoort Park:  I am offering my 
services to neighbourhood residents 
and business owners at a discounted 
rate. Normally we charge $50 per 
occasion or $200 per month flat fee for 
up to 5 occasions. For residents of 
Brevoort Park, I am offering $40 per 
occasion or $150 flat rate for up to 5 
occasions per month. Contact Mark at 
306-717-3802. 



Season?s Greetings, Brevoort Park! The 
dates for your next "Ward 8 Coffee with Your 

Councillor" have been set. 

Come meet me for a casual chat from 6:00pm 
? 8:00pm at Mystic Java (8th Street location) 

on Wednesday, December 13, 2017 and 
Wednesday, January 24, 2018. 

 Stay up-to-date by following me on 
Facebook (Sarina Gersher YXE) or by visiting 

www.sarinagersher.com.

 

Date Bal l s

I ngredients

1 cup of pi t ted dates

1 1/4 cups of r aw cashews

1/2 cup unsweetened 
coconut

Zest of one orange

Pinch of ground 
cardam om , cinnam on, 

and nutm eg.

I nstructions

Chop dates f inely. Chop 
cashews finely. M ix 

together  wi th spices and 
zest. Form  in to 1 inch 
bal ls. Rol l  in  coconut. 

http://www.sarinagersher.com/




Advert ise in This Newsletter

The BPCA Newsletter is published four times 
a year: February, May, late August, and 

December. It is hand-delivered to over 1,000 
residences. The next issue will come out in 
late August. Next advertising deadline for a 
mid-Feb publication is January 10. Contact: 

newsletter@brevoortpark.ca 

 Business card: $25; 1/6 page $50; 1/4 page 
$75; 1/2 page $100; Full page .$200

Newsletter Carriers needed!  Four 
deliveries of the BPCA newsletter a 
year. Great exercise. Contact Dee at 

blockcaptain@brevoortpark.ca

Sign up for community updates! The Community Association email 
distribution list is how we notify residents of upcoming events, 
opportunities, and safety.crime issues. Sign up by emailing 
info@brevoortpark.ca

Save the date! 

The annual Brevoor t Park Sleigh Ride in 
the Park wi l l  take place on  January 14th 

from 2:00-4:00 p.m..  
Free sleigh r ides and hot chocolate. 


